	Please note that this communication serves as an announcement of the Annual Meeting of the Members of MLL. In accordance with the league constitution, the meeting will take place on October 20, 2020 at 7pm. The meeting will be conducted via conference call due to the current pandemic. The meeting will be for the following purposes:
 
Electing new members
Electing the Board of Directors
Receiving reports
Reviewing the Constitution
Appointing committees
Transaction of such league business
 
In addition, anyone wishing to be placed on the voting ballot for the 2021 MLL Board (effective November 15, 2020), please submit your name to the league email address by October 14, 2020. The league email address is mountaineerlittleleague@yahoo.com
 
Ballots will be formatted and issued on October 15, 2020 and must be returned to the league secretary (will provide information on the ballot) before the beginning of the Annual Meeting.
 
The current MLL board appreciates your attention to detail. We truly hope each of our MLL families are safe during these unprecedented times.
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